
Dear Doctor…

In studying the World Medical Association’s Declaration of Geneva, one finds the following from the 
original 1948 International Code of Medical Ethics has been subsequently removed:

A DOCTOR MUST always maintain the highest standards of professional conduct.

A DOCTOR MUST practice his profession uninfluenced by motives of profit.

THE FOLLOWING PRACTICES are deemed unethical;
a) Any self advertisement except such as is expressly authorized by the national code of medical
ethics.
b) Collaborate in any form of medical service in which the doctor does not have professional
independence.
c) Receiving any money in connection with services rendered to a patient other than a proper
professional fee, even with the knowledge of the patient.

ANY ACT, OR ADVICE which could weaken physical or mental resistance of a human being
may be used only on his interest.

In  the  current  declaration,  there  is  a  watered  down:  THE HEALTH  AND WELL-BEING  OF MY
PATIENT will be my first consideration;

Ref: https://www.wma.net/policies-post/wma-declaration-of-geneva/

1. Please advise the financial arrangements in respect of flu vaccines, i.e. what payments (from all 
sources) your practice receives for dispensing vaccines.

2. What is the mortality or fatality rate (according to the manufacturer’s insert) of all the flu 
vaccines you are currently dispensing?

3. Are you aware of the correlation between flu vaccination (particularly for the elderly) and 
COVID-19 mortality? 
Ref. https://homevaccineeducationnetwork.com/flu-vaccine-and-covid-19

Yours sincerely
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